
                                                                                            
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

 

t 01536 213100 
 

enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 
 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

21st June 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
R.E. Literacy Leader Visit to Studfall Junior School 
 
As you may be aware, your child has recently been awarded the role of Literacy Leader. Duties for this role 
include: 

 Promoting literacy around school. 

 Demonstrating good practice in all lessons. 

 Organising and playing a key part in whole school literacy events.  

We would like to invite your child to a literacy event taking place on Wednesday 4th July 2018 at Studfall 
Junior School.  Students will be taken to the primary school via taxi with a member of staff, during lesson 1 
and will spend the morning working with Year 6 students on their literacy skills. There is no cost involved 
and the visit will be a useful opportunity for students to develop in their new role.  
 
To confirm your child will be attending this visit, please return the slip below to reception by no later than 
Monday 25th June. If you have any questions regarding this visit, please email Miss Connellan at 
econnellan@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
           ___________ 
 
Reply Slip:       
 
Student Name:………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Literacy Leader visit to Studfall Junior School on Wednesday 4th 
July 2018. 
 
 
Name of Parent: ………………………………………………………….. Signature: ………………………………………………. 
 
Medical Information: …………………………………………………… Date: ……………………………………………………… 
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